
Proudly Presents

In-Person

COLLEGE FAIR
for Fall

2022

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION,
PLEASE CONTACT YOUR SCHOOL COUNSELOR.

✔ College Admission Counselors will be at
our school to meet with you in a relaxed
and friendly atmosphere.

✔ You will receive a link that will allow you to
complete an online profile.

✔ Scanning app will be provided to you that
will provide college admission personnel
all your pertinent information.

✔ A plastic bag will be given to you to
collect college material.

✔ This is a wonderful opportunity to take the
first steps in your college search process.

OCTOBER
14, 2022

9:30AM-12:30PM
PRINCE GEORGE’S

COMMUNITY COLLEGE

OCTOBER
13, 2023

2023

ACTIVITY CENTER AT
BOHRER PARK

    the fair


